TOWN OF MINDEN

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that public hearings will be held by the Town Board on a proposed local law for the year 2017 entitled “A Local Law for Flood Damage Prevention as Authorized by the New York State Constitution, Article IX, Section Z, and Environmental Law, Article 36”.  Said public hearing will be held on the proposed Local Law at the Town of Minden Offices, 134 State Highway 80, Fort Plain, New York 13339 on October 19, 2017 at 6:25 PM, at which time all interested persons will be heard.

Dated:  September 21, 2017



By Order of Minden Town Board








Janet Trumbull, Town Clerk

Run date: C.S.E. (1) wk  9/29/17

Run date:  The Recorder  9/29/17

